
Novelo, Lilia 

Subject: FW: 3/11 Council Agenda 

From: Anita Fromholz [mailto:anitafromholz@att.netl 
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2013 11:21 AM 
To: Bogaard, Bill 
Subject: Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy Advisory Committee 

Mayor Bill Bogaard 
City of Pasadena 

February 18, 2013 

Dear Bill: 

I have served as the Pasadena's representative to the Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy 
Advisory Committee for some years, and I have found the experience exciting and 
educational. I have learned a great deal about the history, mission and activities of the 
Conservancy and its partners during those years. I have particularly enjoyed meeting and 
working with the representatives from the our neighboring communities, who are dedicated to 
the preservation and improvement of open space and recreational facilities here and to making 
the Eastern Rim of the Valley corridor a reality. 

I have appreciated the opportunity to see my colleagues and the Conservancy in action. But it is 
time for someone else to have the experience, so with this letter I ask that you accept my 
resignation from the Advisory Committee. I will be happy to continue as Pasadena's 
representative until you have appointed someone to replace me. The next Santa Monica 
Mountains Conservancy meeting is February 25th, at the Los Angeles River Center. I will plan 
on attending that meeting unless I hear from you. If you already have someone in mind to take 
my place, I would be pleased to take her/him to the meeting. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to represent Pasadena and to be a part of this 
important work. 

Sincerely, 
A~Lt~ 

Anita B. Fromholz 
626/584-9744 (home) 
626/483-2728 (mobile) 
anitafromholz@att.net 
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